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Comments: As long time visitors to Holland Lake and the magnificent Bob Marshall Wilderness beyond we are
going on record in STRONG OPPOSITION to the proposal by a Utah company to expand and grossly
overdevelop the relatively small 15 acre national forest permit area where the Holland Lake Lodge is situated.
This ill-conceived project will adversely change the semi-primitive character of Holland Lake, the historic lodge
and surrounding wild lands. Holland Lake is a major gateway into the Bob which will be severely impacted by the
many new structures proposed. The project cannot be viewed in a vacuum. Rather it must be assessed with the
broader context of its adverse impacts on the adjacent Bob Marshall Wilderness ecosystem.

Please say NO to the Holland Lake Lodge expansion. Limit the project to necessary repairs and upgrades to the
lodge itself.

Thank you for your stewardship of OUR national forest.

Sincerely,

Bill &amp; Polly Cunningham, Choteau, MT



